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Admiral Rachel Levine—a man who “transitioned” and is now
Assistant Secretary of Health in the Biden administration—has
made shocking statements in support of transgenderism:

Foxnews (July 18, 2022); Daily Mail (March 17, 2023): Levine:

“We really want to base our treatment and to affirm and to
support  and  empower  these  youth—not  to  limit  their
participation in activities in sports and even limit their
ability to get gender affirmation treatment in their state…”

“I can say that you [doctors], the children that you serve,
the young people that you serve, their families, and you all
have  support  at  the  highest  levels  of  the  federal
government.”

“President Biden supports you. I as the Assistant Secretary
for Health will support you and I talk about this topic,
everywhere I go, to get the word out…”

And the Word is: backing, at the highest levels of government,
children receiving puberty blockers, sex hormones, and genital
mutilation surgery.
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That’s “gender-affirming care.”

So if you still think the trans movement is just a small
collection of misfits, forget it.

This is big-league politics. This is major medicine. This is
government policy by fiat.

Realize this is federal power dictating medical treatment and
supporting it with all hands on deck.

In terms of power at the helm, this is on the level of the CDC
childhood vaccination schedule.

This is also on the level of declaring the RNA COVID vaccine
kill shots safe, effective, and necessary.

Full steam ahead.

This is the federal government supporting castration for boys.

And double mastectomies for girls.

National policy.

Colluding with medical societies, doctors, hospitals, clinics,
and psychiatrists.

A government is bent on destroying lives and generations of
children.

Officially.

The day is approaching when multiple laws will empower Child
Protective Services to remove children from their homes, if
their parents revolt against “the child’s decision” to change
genders.

This is war-crime territory.
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